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DUNEDIN METHODIST PARISH   

Finding Good in everyone   Finding God in everyone  

www.dunedinmethodist.org.nz  
Find us on Facebook:  Dunedin Methodist Parish  

Presbyters  Rev David Poultney  974 6172  
  Mobile phone  022 350 2263  
  Office phone  466 3023  
  Office email  parish@mmsouth.org.nz  
Parish Stewards  Mrs Jan Stewart  473 9141  
  Ross Merrett  489 7663  
Tongan Steward  Mr Kaufusi Pole  455 0096  
Parish Prayer 
Convenor  Elaine Merrett  489 7663  

elaineross@xtra.co.nz  
Pastoral Convenor 
Mornington  

  

Parish Office  bulletins@mmsouth.org.nz 466 4600  
 

PARISH BULLETIN 
15 DECEMBER 2024 

 

WORSHIP FOR SUNDAY – 22 DECEMBER 2024 

09:30am Mornington S Benson Hamel 
10:00am Mosgiel D Poultney 
11:00am Glenaven S Benson Hamel 

RADIO CHURCH  
8.30 am OAR 105.4FM Olivia Dawson – 

University Chaplain 
Coordinator 

 1575AM 
Live stream oar.org.nz 
 
 
 

Please note you can now listen to RADIO CHURCH every Sunday on 
OAR 105.4FM, 1575AM or Livestream via oar.org.nz 
  

http://www.dunedinmethodist.org.nz/
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 upcoming event dates 
 

 PARISH EVENTS COMING UP 
22 Dec 10am Mosgiel’s Christmas Service Sunday 
24 Dec Christmas Eve Glenaven Service of Lessons and Carols  
(Refreshments 8.30pm, Service at 9pm) 
25 Dec Christmas Day Service at Mornington 9.30am 
29 Dec Joint Service at Mosgiel 10am 
 

Sunday Services in Early January 2025 
Sunday 5 Jan 
Mornington (AT ST MARY’S ANGLICAN) David Poultney 
Mosgiel Darren James 
Sunday 12 Jan 
Mornington shared Worship led by the Anglicans at St Mary’s 
Mosgiel David Poultney 
Sunday 19 Jan 
Mornington shared Worship at the Presbyterian Church 
Mosgiel David Poultney 
 

 Announcements 
MoSGIEL  

We are seeking a cleaner for our MOSGIEL Church & Hall for 1 hour a week.  
Don't hesitate to get in touch with Elaine on 021 141 8293 or 489 7663. 

 

ORDERS OF SERVICE & BULLETINS OVER CHRISTMAS BREAK 
The Mission will be closed from Midday 20th December 2024 with the Parish team returning 
to work on Monday to 13th January 2025. 

The is the final bulletin for 2024 and the first bulletin for 2025 will be Sunday 19th January. 

We all at Methodist Mission Southern would like to wish you a very safe and 
happy Festive Season. 

 


